
[_HELLO!_] 
	
 

 
 
Dear Families,  
 
Today was Move Along Day! This morning, your child’s second grade 
class met as a group for the first time. We talked about the fun-
filled year we are going to have growing as readers and thinkers.   
 
My name is Mrs. Tobin and I will be your child’s second grade 
teacher. I am new to Claypit Hill this year and I am so excited to 
get to know your child! I most recently taught first grade at South 
Elementary in Andover and feel very lucky to be joining the Wayland 
community.  
 
I have included a supply list below of some items that we request 
your child bring to class on the first day of school. If you have any 
questions during the summer, please direct them to Principal Harvey 
and she will pass them along to me, as I do not yet have a Wayland 
email address.   
 
I hope that you all have a WONDERFUL summer.  
Keep reading every day!  
 

Best,  
Elissa Tobin 

	

O Supply List: 
	

1 box Crayola Washable Markers 
1 box Crayola crayons 

1 pair headphones in a labeled Ziploc bag 
2 containers of Clorox Wipes 

1 box of tissues 
24 pencils 

6 glue sticks 
 
 

	


